

Borden Grammar School
Avenue of Remembrance
Sittingbourne
ME10 4DB

To: All Parents of Year 10 Students

3 January 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Unfortunately in the run up to Christmas the PE dept was having to deal with an extraordinary number of students who had either not brought correct PE kit with them, or had no kit at all. It would be greatly appreciated if you could check that your son has the correct kit with him for his Games lessons.

For Terms 3 and 4 groups 1, 2 and 3 will be on Football and will require football boots, (trainers are not appropriate), Borden football socks, shin-pads as well as Borden shorts and PE top. Group 2 will be on Hockey and will require very similar kit, but to change boots for trainers or AstroTurf's, and bring a gum shield.

At this time of year we also highly recommend that students dress for the weather and encourage the use of cold weather sporting apparel. Hats and gloves are also appropriate for both activities listed above. They should come prepared with a warm jacket and appropriate footware so that they can be outside and take on a coaching or officiating role.

Please may I also take this opportunity, to remind you that if your son is unable to take part in Games due to illness or injury then they will need a note from yourself to excuse them.

Thank you in advance for your support in this.

Yours faithfully,

senel

Mr C French Head of PE

